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Item ID#21-2553:  This item and items ID#21-2550 to ID#21-2557 are all associated with the same location
in the Fox Ridge West and Trillium Hill neighborhoods.

This item was referred by Ald. McElderry to address current and anticipated traffic / pedestrian safety
concerns on River Valley Road.  In May and June of 2021, Engineering staff had conducted a traffic study
of this neighborhood to develop a plan of action to address vehicular traffic and pedestrian safety issue.
The study results show the subject improvements would benefit the overall traffic safety of the
neighborhood.  The Department of Public Works recommends approval of this item.  The cost for installing
new All Way Stop signing for this location would be around $300.
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